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Weekly News – Friday 1st March 2019  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Welcome back! 

This week in English, the children have immersed themselves in 
the story of ‘The Stolen Hammer of Thor’. The children have 
enjoyed lessons containing lots of drama, and also creating 
comic strips to write direct speech. 

In Maths, we have spent the week learning how to calculate 
area of rectilinear shapes. The children have been engaged in 
practical lessons creating shapes and investigating the 
different areas. 

Have a great weekend! 

Year 4 Team  

 

Home Learning Reminder 

Homework for this week will be Mathletics activities on calculating 
area.  

Rehearsals for our Year 4 production are well underway! Children 
should be learning their lines/lyrics to support the rehearsals to run 
smoothly.  

Please also ensure children are also practicing their spellings and 
times tables regularly. Don’t forget to keep reading  

 

Date Reminders 

Thursday 7th March 

World Book Day 

Friday 8th March 

Bounce 4 Books 

Thursday 28th March 

Year 4 Production 

 

 

Announcements 

If you haven’t yet signed the 
photographic consent forms, 
please ensure these are handed in 
by end of NEXT WEEK or we will 
assume there is no consent. You will 
be given another letter. 
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